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Please support SB 1006.  

 

Oregon is one of seven states that allow non-legislative entities and unelected 

bureaucrats to draft Bill measures. Oregon is the only State that allows them to 

directly introduce bills without a Legislative member.  According to the National 

Conference of State Legislatures, 40 states specifically prohibit it. In this legislative 

session alone, 266 bills have been introduced by the state’s executive and judicial 

branches—a number significantly higher than the bills introduced by most individual 

legislators. 

SB 1006 would strengthen accountability, transparency, and the fundamental 

principles of representative government. 


